
 Steven McLean, M.D. FACEP 
 177 N Main St. 
 Clarkston MI 

 Hello neighbors! 

 My name is Steven McLean and I am asking for your vote for City Council.  I am a 23 year 
 resident of Clarkston and I have lived in the Historic District for the past 4 years. I am an 
 Emergency Medicine physician and I have served as the Department Chairman as well as on 
 the Medical Executive Committee for the past 5 years.  I am very passionate about improving 
 the care of patients.  In my role at the hospital I have been involved with many committees and 
 process improvement initiatives for the care of patients including the Covid-19 Incident 
 Command Team. I am also Core Faculty for the Central Michigan University Emergency 
 Medicine residency program where we are training tomorrow's future Emergency Medicine 
 physicians.  Finally, I am retired from the U.S. Air Force Reserve where I served our country for 
 4 years. 

 I am married to the love of my life, Leah, and we have 4 adult children: Sam, Emma, Lily, and 
 Elijah.  Leah and I adore our quaint historic Village and we are so grateful that we were able to 
 move to Main Street 4 years ago.  It was always a dream of ours to be able to restore a historic 
 home and we treasure the magical energy at 177 N. Main St. We truly enjoy the ability to walk to 
 town and meeting our neighbors along the way.  You can often find me running the sidewalks of 
 the Village or weather permitting, swimming from the Deer Lake beach while training for 
 Ironman triathlon races. 

 I want to see us flourish as a welcoming community that is open, honest, and transparent. I 
 have invested a lot in this community when we renovated our home and now I am willing to 
 invest my time as I serve on city council. I humbly ask for your vote on November 2nd, 2021. 

 Sincerely, 
 Steve 


